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January 2, 2014 
 
Planned Parenthood of Mid-Michigan (816810) 
C/O Danielle Terry  
3100 Professional Drive 
Ann Arbor, MI 48109 
 
SUBJECT: State Licensure Survey Findings for Above-Referenced Agency 
 
Dear Danielle Terry: 
 
An annual state licensure survey was conducted on December 18, 2014 at Planned 
Parenthood of Mid-Michigan located at 3100 Professional Drive, Ann Arbor, MI 48109.  
 
Participants included:  
• Danielle Terry RN, Regional Director of Patient Services, Planned Parenthood  
• Pam Lindsey RN, State Health Care Surveyor, MDLARA 

 
Findings included failure of the facility to separate clean from dirty for instrument 
reprocessing. (Clean instruments being wrapped in the area where soiled instruments 
are washed). Evidence was found of the facility practice of allowing patients to bring 
personal items into the OR, (purses & clothing) without appropriate containment, 
R325.3825. 
 
An additional finding included failure of the facility to provide an emergency nurse call 
system in the recovery room bathroom and patient cubicles.R325.3860. 
 
At completion of survey, based on the identified infection control and patient safety 
related issues, the facility is not in compliance with R325.3825 and R325.3860. The 
facility must correct the above deficiencies within 60 days. Pursuant to Rule 333.20155 
your facility will be scheduled for a revisit to verify the above deficiencies have been 
corrected. 
 

    
Pam Lindsey, RN, BSN, Surveyor 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
State Licensing Section 
LindseyP@michigan.gov  
(P): 517-897-2093 


